
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 15th January 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

Our Learning from Home programme started this 

week – thank you to all students, parents and 

carers who have been in touch – either just to let 

us know how they are getting on or tell us about 

issues they have had. Please do continue to do so 

as the programme continues, as this will help 

ensure that all students are able to make the 

progress we expect over the coming weeks.  

 

Mentors will also have been in touch to check how 

everything is going and if there is any practical 

support that would be helpful – even if this is as 

simple as paper and pens – please remember that we are here to help where we can.  

 

This week we started offering COVID-19 lateral flow tests in school. This has initially been 

available to staff, but from next week we will be able to offer tests to onsite students. We 

will be in contact with parents and carers of onsite pupils with more details next week. 

 

As in the Summer Term, I will be once again be sending Student of the Week Certificates by 

email to students who receive these for their work in specific subjects – I will also copy 

parents or carers into these emails so they can share in their child’s success. Finally this 

week – on the next page you will see the first instalment of our ‘Tuileries Recommends’ 

feature. Each week a different member of the class will be providing a recommendation to 

make lockdown life more enjoyable. First up will be Ms Leamy with her suggestion of a good 

Lockdown activity. 

Miss Maddison 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Monday 11th January 2021: 

Learning from Home Programme 

started 

 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th February: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 26th March 2021: 

End of Term 

 

Upcoming Dates 

The winner of the house point competition this week (by one point!) is: 
 

Effra 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work 

over the week. 

 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to students for hard work in 

subjects. Winners also receive five House Points. 

 

Well done to these students for their hard work this week. 
    

       



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuileries Recommends  

__________________________________ 

I went home to Ireland for Christmas and had an amazing three weeks. Similar to London we 

have been unable to travel and so a lot of time was spent at home where I completed a 

number of jigsaws. 

Harry Potter Jigsaw 1000 pieces!   Disney Villains Jigsaw 1000 pieces   

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Christmas I also got a gift of a personalised jigsaw, again 1000 pieces, with a picture of 

me and my dog. I personally love doing jigsaws, I find they’re a great way to pass the time 

and there is a great sense of achievement when it’s all complete. When I finish the jigsaw I 

glue them to a board and I have decided I will frame them when I’m next back in Ireland.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Ms Leamy 

 

 


